
Dear Parents:

We will need for you and everyone on your emergency list to choose a four-digit number.
We recommend the last four digits of your social security number.  Each person on your
list will have a different number.

When we bring this up on the computer, we will know when your child was signed in/out
and who signed he/she in/out.

We hope this will be faster and more convenient for you.

Please put all persons and their number on the form below and return it as soon as
possible.

Thank you.

God Bless You,

Becky Parks

The following persons, including parents, have permission to call for

                                                   at the close of any session of the Preschool.

Name & Code #:                                                                         

Name & Code #:                                                                         

Name & Code #:                                                                         

Name & Code #:                                                                         

Name & Code #:                                                                         

Name & Code #:                                                                         

Name & Code #:                                                                         

Name & Code #:                                                                         


